
	
	
	

	
	
	


Getting it Right for your Child – S4 to S5 Curricular Choices
Essential information for your child’s future learning pathway into S5

Thursday 24 January 2019 18.00 – 20.00

Dear Parent/Carer,

In the letter issued with the S4 report in December 2018, I invited you to attend a curricular choice information evening designed to support your child to make informed choices about his or her learning pathway for next session, whether this is a return to school for S5 or an alternative route such as employment, further education or training.

This is a reminder for this event.

The event’s title is:

Getting it Right for your Child - Essential information for your child’s future transition into S5 

The evening aims to provide you with an overview of the S5 experience as well as details about the S4 course choice process. Parents of S2 pupils will also be attending this evening.
There are two parts to the evening, which are designed to support you and your child to gather the information about the curricular pathway your child will be selecting for next session. 

For S4 students, the evening will open from 6.00 pm onwards. From this time there will be opportunities to speak to subject teachers, Skills Development Scotland staff and representatives from the ERC Vocational Team. The Street Area will host information displays from each subject department and staff from each faculty will be available to talk with you and provide information relevant to individual pupils. This will be an opportunity to ask questions and discuss any queries that you may have, as well as having an informal chat over tea and coffee.
The talk for S4 will be held at 6.50 pm and in the Assembly Hall. Staff will present key information, including a summary outline of the National Courses which current pupils will be undertaking at the end of S5 as well as detail about leadership and learning opportunities available to S5 pupils. 

I look forward to seeing you at the event.

Yours sincerely
J Stuart
Depute Head Teacher
